

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Valerie Jochen, Board President

From:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools

Date:

April 15, 2016

Subject:

Consider approval of College Station ISD Boundary Adjustment

Committee (BAC) members

Agenda Item:

E-3

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priorities A & B; Goals 1, 2 & 3

Background

The CSISD Board of Trustees has chartered a 2016 Boundary Adjustment Committee (BAC). The BAC will review a great deal of enrollment, development and demographic data and make a recommendation for new attendance boundaries to take effect in August 2017 for intermediate schools and August 2018 for middle schools. Board Policy BDB (Local) calls for the Board to approve the committee membership prior to the first meeting.

Board members and campus principals submitted names for potential committee members. The district sought members who are familiar with CSISD, have students of varying ages and are geographically representative of the district. The proposed committee members have been contacted by the administration and are willing to serve.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District approve the membership of the 2016 Boundary Adjustment Committee.

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools